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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
For knowledge to stick, it needs to be revisited 
a number of times; at Beech Green, we believe 
that practise makes progress.   At parents’ 
evening, you will have hopefully heard our plan 
to provide more opportunities to secure 
knowledge, skills and understanding.   
 
Thank you for being keen to support our plan for 
extra tuition.  We are here for you and your 
child; please ask if you need more help, tell us if 
you don’t know how or what to do at home and 
report back if you notice that the learning is or 
isn’t sticking.  Our aim is to identify ways to meet 
the needs of every child across the school.   
 
Tuition will start next week; we’ve planned to assess how much the children have remembered just after 
half term.  Teachers will only contact you if your child is struggling or excelling i.e. something needs to 
change.   
 
Mrs Julie Poulson Headteacher                                                                               @beech_green   

 
‘Only One You’ Fish River 

 
 
As part of the school’s legacy 
project, the children read the 
book Only One You, which 
inspired them to decorate a 
fish.  They painted a multitude 
of glorious fish which have 
been embedded in a 
meandering blue river 
running through the 
courtyard. 
 
Each year group has visited 
the courtyard this week, to 
place a fish in the ‘water!’ 
 
 
 

 

Tom Sherrington ⋅ March 10, 2020 
https://teacherhead.com/2020/03/10/a-model-for-the-
learning-process-and-why-it-helps-to-have-one/   
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Emotion Coaching 
At Beech Green we continue to be committed to supporting the emotional wellbeing and mental health 
of all our children.  Last term we sent out information about working with parents and families on the 
nationally recognised programme of Emotion Coaching, offering practical ideas to support your child’s 
ability to manage emotions, self-regulate and build resilience.  Unfortunately, due to Covid, we had to 
postpone the planned workshops for parents.  We are pleased that we will soon be able to offer 
recordings of these sessions, to families who might find it difficult to attend training in school on set 
days.  If you would like to receive this recorded Emotion Coaching material, please contact:  
sharonweeks@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk  
katehart@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk  
 

World Book Day Costume Swap 
Costume swap starts 14th February 2022 at Quedgeley and Matson Library. 
This will help any parents in need and encourages us all to reuse and recycle costumes that don't fit 
anymore.  We encourage parents and guardians to come to either Quedgeley or Matson and bring a 
costume in to swap for another size.  All we ask is that those costumes have been washed prior to 
swapping, are complete, and safe to donate.   The aim is to do swaps in the run up to world book day. 
 

Beech Green Holiday Club 
If you are on our current mailing list for Holiday Club, you should have received the Easter paperwork via 
ParentMail. 
If you are new to Holiday Club and would like places for the Easter holiday, information and forms can be 
found on the website.  www.beechgreennursery.co.uk     use the Out of School Clubs / Holiday Club tab. 
 

Football Results – Another great BG win – well done 
Boys' football match result: 
Beech Green 7 - 0 Waterwells  
Scorers:  Cameron Robinson 1; Henry Ball 3; Jack Wilkinson 1; Oliver Hortop 2   
POM: Mason Jackson 
Pupil Match Report - In last Thursday's game, we played well as a team and Mr Dawson said we 
represented Beech Green really well.  Despite the final score line, it was a challenging match (in some 
respects) and we all worked well as a team to win.  (Oliver and Henry) 
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Extra-Curricular Clubs for Next Term 
Those already subscribed to a club continue next term as planned. 
Art Club and Spanish Club for the first groups, will finish the last week of this term and then the next 
group start after the holiday, but you should already know about that. 
In addition, we have some extra clubs to start after the holiday.  If your child would like to sign up to 
any of the following new clubs, some of which come with a charge as run by outside providers, then 
please email admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk  just putting your child’s name, year group, and chosen 
club in the Subject box.  Please email for a space by Tuesday 8th February.  You don’t need to do 
anything to continue with the existing club, we assume your child will continue in Term 4. 
We will then populate the new clubs, notify those who have a place by the end of next week and add as 
a payment item on ParentPay, where appropriate. 
The new additional clubs on offer are… 

NEW Clubs for 
Term 4 

Day Time Teacher/Where Additional Notes Cost 

Y3/Y4 Football Tuesday 3.30 to 4.30 
p.m. 

Forest Green 
Rovers 

6 week course = 
*limited to 20 

£7.50 
# 

Y1/Y2 Boogie 
Beats  Club 

Thursday 3.15 to 4.15 
p.m. 

Cat Rod – Boogie 
Beats 

In the Hall 

6 week course = 
*limited to 20 

 

£13.50 
# 

Y3/Y4/Y5/Y6 
Multi-Sports 

Thursday 3.30 to 4.15 
p.m. 

With The Ball 6 week course = 
*limited to 20 

£24 
# 

Y1/Y2/Y3/Y4 
Karate 

Friday 3.15 to 4.15 
p.m. 

GKR Karate 6 week course = 
*limited to 30 

£18 
# 

Y5/Y6 Football Friday 3.15 to 4.15 
p.m. 

Mr Dawson Normal 5 weeks 
*limited to 30 

FOC 

www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/extracurricular%20clubs 
 

NCMP & Vision Screening NOW RE-ARRANGED 
The NHS nursing team has been back in touch to say we have new dates for NCMP & Vision Screening for 
Year 6 and Reception.  They will be in school on the following days.  All the letters to inform parents were 
sent last time, so there is nothing more for you to do. 
Y6 - Wednesday 15th and  
Rec - Thursday 16th June 2022 

 
Dental Examination of Reception and Year 1 Children as part of the National Dental 
Epidemiology Programme 
Gloucestershire County Council is undertaking the upcoming dental survey of 5-year-old children in Reception and 
Year 1.  This will take place in school on the morning of Wednesday 2nd March 2022.  This is a randomly selected 
survey, so not all children will be inspected.  Those who are chosen will be sent details shortly. 
 

RockSteady Band 
Parents of children who attend RockSteady should already know, but this is to confirm there will not be 
band practice again tomorrow afternoon.  Sorry about this, but the band leader is unable to attend and 
they do not have a replacement.  You will of course, have your hours made up. 
 
 
 
 

admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk      
covid19@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk 

Beech Green Careline – 24-hour answerphone – 01452 722697 
www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk  
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